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This Month in Our Room 

Exploring Our Five Senses 
This month in our afterschool program, we 
will be exploring the five senses and how 
they help us understand the world around 
us. Through hands-on activities, we will 
challenge each sense and investigate what 
happens when one is missing. Students will 
also learn about the inner workings of the 
body parts responsible for each sense. Our 
senses play a vital role in daily life, and this 
exploration will help us appreciate them 
even more. 

Eco-friendly Clothes Bags 
 

Jackets, gloves and hats should be stored in an eco-

friendly bag.  Please have your child’s name written 

on the bag with permanent marker and have them 

transported to and from school daily.  Thanks for 

your help in this health matter. 

 Elegant Farmer Pickup February 7th 

 February 13th & 27nd  - Maker Space 

 February 20th - No Classes (Teacher In-
Service Day) 

 February 21st - No Classes (Mid-Winter Break) 

Upcoming Events 

Last month, our afterschool program focused on studying 
winter weather. Although snowfall was limited, we still had a 
few opportunities to play outside in the snow and even 
experimented with watercolor painting on it. We also learned 
how whales stay warm in freezing waters through a fun, 
hands-on activity. To top it off, we brought the winter fun 
indoors with an exciting pom-pom snowball fight!  

Last Month in Our Room... 

Mr. Mike - Lead School-Age Teacher  

E-mail: mrmike@lakelandslittlelearners.com  

Family  Activity 
Never fear, Wisconsin weather will more than likely 
bring lots of snow in February.  Don’t forget sledding 
can be a great family activity. 

Would you like to meet up with Mr. Mike for a parent-teacher 
conference? Conference times are now available. Talk with Mr. Mike 
to schedule a meeting time. 


